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Our Christmas plans for this year are very different and because of 

restrictions, tricky.  

I hope you can see that we are trying to enjoy the festivities in school with 

your child.  

However, could I please ask that you do not send in any Christmas cards 

this year. Children will be making a Christmas card in school and every 

child will receive a card from the members of their class. 
 

 

Christmas Panto on DVD. 

Each class will watch this in their bubble. 

 

Tuesday 1st December PM 
 

 
 

 

Christmas dinner day. 

This will take place in 

each classroom. 

 

 

Wednesday 9th December 

 

 

 

 

KS1 / EYFS Nativity & Raffle. 

We will be recording a short Nativity in the coming weeks to 

share via TEAMs with all our pupils. We are hopeful, 

technology permitting to share this with our school 

community including some of the residents of Baring Court 

as we will miss going to see them this year. 
 

 

Wednesday 16th December 

 

Virtual Christmas Assembly for pupils led by Reverend 

Whalley. We hope to be able to share this with you on our 

Facebook Page and website. 

 
 

 

 

Friday 11th December 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children - £1 

donation via ParentPay. 

 

 

 

Friday 18th December 

 
Christmas craft afternoon – School will provide all the 

materials needed for this. 

Friday 18th December 

 

Break up Friday, 18th December, 2020 

 

 

Return Tuesday, 5th January, 

2021 
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